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No. AIBSNLENCHQICMDIZOZO Dated 09.4.2020
To

Shri P.K. Purwar,
CMD, BSNL,
New Delhi -110 001

Subject : Maintenance of Cleanliness of Office/Exchange Premises

Respected Sir,

We would like to draw your kind attention on the above cited subject. In this regard, we wish to submit that

one of the very purposes of deploying the upkeep labour is to keep the cleanliness of Office/lExchange
premises and maintaining hygiene so that the health of the employees is taken care of automatically. Itis
a well known fact that Temporary Advance was totally stopped since long The Executives and Non-

Executives contributed on their own to meet the minimum necessity to maintain the premises clean and
hygiene

Now, large number of BSNL employees have taken VRS and the monthly Salary is not paid in time for the
working employees. At this moment maintaining hygiene is the prime importance from the point of view of
the staff working in BSNL The present condition of the BSNL premises throughout the Country is well
known to all Itis reported by most of the Circle Secretaries of AIBSNLEA that the BSNL premises

are not cleaned for months together as a result of which there is foul smell everywhere. Because
of the non- maintenance, the environment in the Office/Exchange has become a health hazard.

The attack of COVID-191s spreading its tentacles very fast all over the Country. The Govt. of India has
directed all the Departments to implement the necessary corrective measures to comtfht the same. The
working staff fear to go to the working place as the environment is getting deteriorated day by day Sir, it
is pertinent to mention that “Human Resource is the real wealth of any Organization to exist.’

In view of the foregoing facts, we would request your good self that the BSNL Management
should give priority on this issue and sufficient funds may kindly be allotted to all the Circles
immediately for upkeep Office/Exchange premises as a special case.

With Kind regards,
Yours sincerely.

(S.Sivakumar)
General Secretary

Copy for kind information and necessary action to:

1.Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR) BSNL Board, New Dalhi- 110001
2.Shri S.K. Gupta, Director (Fin), BSNL Board, New Delhi- 110001.
3.Shri A.M. Gupta, GM (SR) BSNL CO, Now Delhi-110001.
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